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Dear Parents, 
 Welcome to fourth grade!!  One of the most important skills that 
your child must learn in school is how to organize school materials.  
The following list should provide your child with materials that will aid 
him/her in that process.  We would appreciate your assistance by 
obtaining the following materials and have your child bring them in 
unwrapped on or before the first day of school: 

• Pencil case (flexible, not a hard case please) 
• 4 composition notebooks 
• 3 dozen Fort Ticonderoga #2 pencils, sharpened 
• 4 blue pens 
• 3 pocket folders 
• 2 highlighters 
• 2 large Elmer’s Glue Sticks 
• 1 set of colored pencils 
• 1 black Sharpie marker 
• 1 pack of 24 crayons 
• 1 pad 3X3” Post-its 
• 1 pencil sharpener, wrapped in a rubber band 

 
 

Have a safe and wonderful summer!!! 
Grade 4 Teachers 


